
                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                    

 

 

 
A tenant-led campaign 

 
 

Do you sometimes feel like you are seen as a 
second-class citizen just because you live in a 

Council or Housing Association home? 
 

 
If so – you are not alone!   

Research shows that half of social housing tenants feel like they are 
stigmatised - treated differently - because they live in social housing. 

One in three feel embarrassed to live in social housing. 
Half feel that things their landlord does makes them feel stigmatised. 

 
 

You can do something about it!!! 
Become a member of the tenant-led 

STOP SOCIAL HOUSING STIGMA campaign! 
 

 
Anyone can become a member.  Your FREE membership of the 

campaign means you are showing your solidarity with the campaign and 
a growing number of tenants, landlords and others who are saying: 

 
 

Treating social housing tenants as 
second-class citizens is wrong!!! 

 
 

It’s easy to become a member 
Just complete the short form on our website: 

stopsocialhousingstigma.org/become-a-member/ 


